Government Science College, Idar

At & Post: Sapavada, Idar, Sabarkantha

Date: 26/02/2022

 Ref.: No. :G5C/MKM/2022/79

CIRCULAR
Subject:- Ban on Single use Plastic
Reference:- Central Pollution Control Board Notification No. B-

17011/7/PWM/2022 dated 4-2-22

The College Administration has taken a decision to BAN Single use plastic on
the campus.

This decision is taken considering directives of Central Pollution Control Board
to implement a blanket ban on certain single-use plastic items from 1st of July,
2022. Copy is attached for ready reference

Plastic pollution harms our health, wildlife and the environment and attracts
significant clean-up costs. Many single-use plastic items are difficult and
economically unviable to recycle. Often, they end up contaminating our
recycling.

Hence disposable water bottles, soft drink bottles, plastic carry bags, single-use
plastic straws, stirrers, cotton buds.

Let us take steps to reduce plastic use by promoting the use of biodegradable
alternatives that are relatively less harmful to the environment. Let us involve
all students, Teachers and Staff for promoting this initiative to protect
Environment, Human-beings, Birds and Animals.

Please paste signage at various places on the campus to promote ban of “Single
use Plastic”
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